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Renewables

October 31, 2023

RE: Notice of South Branch Battery Storage Project- Public Community Meeting
Dear Stakeholder:

EDP Renewables Canada Ltd. (the “Qualified Applicant”) is pleased to invite you to a public
community information meeting to present the proposed South Branch Battery Storage
Project (the “Project”). The proposed Project is being developed in answer to the Independent
Electricity System Operator’s (IESO) Long-Term Request for Proposals (LT1 RFP) for the
procurement of capacity services to meet system reliability needs.

The proposed Project is a battery energy storage facility sized to provide up to 200 MW over at
least four (4) consecutive hours (800 MWh). It occupies approximately 25 acres of land within a
parcel located on the south side of Branch Road, between Byker Road and New Ross Road, in
the Municipality of South Dundas. A map of the Project area is attached.

Date of the Public Meeting Address
Thursday, 16 November 2023, 6 pm to 8 pm Matilda Hall, 4421 County Road 16/Brinston
Road, Dixon's Corners, ON KOE 1CO

We hope you will be able to join us to meet our team, learn more about the Project, and provide
your feedback. Please contact me for any questions regarding the meeting or the Project.

Sincerely,

Darren Carl

Sr. Development Project Manager
darren.carl@edp.com
416-988-9198
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